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Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Subject: Condor Linears with OVP 

 

Question: What is the difference between models with OV and OVP in the part 

number? 
 

Answer:  Nothing.  They are the same units. 

 

Explanation: Many years ago when Condor switched over to a new computer MRP 

system, the model number was limited to only so many characters.  Some of our linears 

with OVP in the model number exceeded the limit for number of characters. 

 

Example: HAA5-1.5/OVP-A+ has 15 characters.  Abbreviating it to HAA5-1.5-OV-A+ 

made it only 14 characters thereby allowing it to fit into the MRP system.  This 

abbreviation method was then done on all linear models with OVP for commonality. 

 

HAA5-1.5-OV-A+ is what we call the Order Number.  All our internal Sales 

documentation and advertising uses the Order Number. 

 

HAA5-1.5/OVP-A+ is the actual Model Number.  It is the model number shown on the 

power supply silkscreen label and is also the model the safety agencies (UL, CSA & 

TUV, Demko) use on our safety certificates. 


